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Mr. Paul Tubiana
PO Box 21832
Lehigh Valley, PA 18002

Dear Mr. Tubiana:

Thank you for taking the time to share your thonghts with me. I appreciate the benefit of
your views, and I apologize for the delay in responding.

It has been an honor and a privilege representing you in Washington. However, as you
may know, when I first ran for the House of Representatives in 1998, I made a pledge to the
people of Pennsylvania’s Fifteenth Congressional District that I would serve no more than three
terms in the House, and it surprises me how quickly those three terms have come and gone.

As the House of Representatives has adjourned the 108th Congress, I am in the process of
closing my Congressional offices. If you would like to remain in contact with my successor,
you can reach him at:

Congressman-elect Charlie Dent
U.S. House of Representatives
Washington, D.C. 20515-3815

Please note that after Charlie takes office in January, his Washington, D.C. telephone
number will be (202) 225-6411, which is the same number you used to reach me in Washington.

Again, thank you for taking the time to share your thoughts with me. It has been my
pleasure to represent you in Washington.

Sincerely,

Patrick J. Toomey
Member of Congress



